
Notices 
. 

 Prayer Tree—If emergency prayer is 
needed, please call Elizabeth Lucas 
24/7 to  activate The Prayer Tree 
chain. Call 01736 756395 or 
07885119763 

                 FLOWER PLAN 

     ROSTRUM & WAR MEMORIAL 

July 29 H. Collins/S. Dunstan 

Aug 5 Mr & Mrs M Dyer/G. Datson 

 Foodbank—at present we are in 
need of tins of meat, fish, and 
fruit. We thank you all for your 

   continued support 

 Mum’s Bible Study—second      
Tuesday of month Bible Study at 
member’s house—fourth 

  Tuesday of month at James &  

   Lily’s for prayer and catch up 

 Circuit Remembrance Day      

    Concert (Friday 9 November) at  

    Centenary. Don’t forget to sign  

    up with the Senior Steward to 

    make certain your act is   

    included. Closing date is Sunday  

    August 25……. 

    YOUR CONCERT NEEDS YOU! 

 If you wish to order a Prayer  

   Manual—’A World Transforming’ 

   please give your name to Derek  

   Head or Circuit Office 

 I am writing to express my  

    gratitude to you all for the 

   tremendous support given to me 

   following Marlene’s sad death. 

   Although not a member of your   

   Church she was born into    

   Methodism and I know her faith   

   sustained her during some very 

  difficult times over the years and  

  particularly at the end, and it was 

  her wish for the funeral service to 

  be held at the Church. Once again 

 my sincere thanks - Bernard 

 Iona Calendars 2019 for sale at £8 

   each from Circuit Office 

Deadline for Weekly Notices: 

Items  to Circuit Office or e-mail to:  

office@methodist 121.org.uk by 

Wednesday Morning. 

Gift aid:  Bob Barley 01209 713683  

Treasurer: Morwenna Williams  

07429-439776 

treasurer@cambornewesley  

methodists.co.uk 

Room bookings:  

bookings@cambornewesley  

methodists.co.uk or use the dedicated 
number of 07561 846559 for texts to calls 

Meals on Wheels:  

mow@cambornewesleymethodists.co.uk 
01209 612786 

Minister: Revd Carole Holmes 

01209 216638  

e-mail carole.holmes@methodist.org.uk 

Children & Family Worker:  James Preston 

07460945244        e-mail 

cambornewesley.families@gmail.com 

 Senior Steward: Derek Head 01209 713779 

Circuit Office 01209 710741 

Camborne Wesley Methodist Church 

Registered Charity No. 1127807 

http://cambornewesleymethodists.co.uk/ 

    Sunday  29th July 
 

    10.30am Pastor Brian    

                      Thornton 

       Anthem: You are my 

                resting place  

             (Wellicombe) 

    

   Tea & Coffee served in    

            Wesley Centre 

 

 

3.00pm District Service at 

 Gwennap Pit 

Preacher Revd Michaela 
Youngson 

President of the Methodist 
Conference  

 

 

6.00pm No Evening Service 

   

        Sunday 5th August 
   
9.00am Healing & Communion 

       Pastor Brian Thornton 

   

    10.30am Mr Roger Rule 

  Anthem: Cast thy Burden 
(Mendelssohn) 

 

10.30am Junior Church &  

Creche 

 

       Tea & Coffee served in 

              Wesley Centre 

 

 

    6.00pm Mr Ken Trestrail        

    Anthem: If you Love Me   

                         (Archer)     

 

 

 Service in the Community Hall 

 

Sunday 29 July 2018 

  A Church committed to Christ and Community 



What’s On  
This Week: 

Mon 30th July 

11.00am-1.00pm LICK 

2.00pm Craft Club 

 

 

7.15pm Leadership   

Tues 31st July 

1.30pm Scrabble  
 
 

  

Wed 1st Aug 

10.00am Ecumenical  

Communion at Parish 
Church. All welcome. 

 

 

  

Thurs 2nd Aug  
2.00pm Carpet Bowls 

 

  

Fri 3rd Aug 
 

 

  

Sat 4th Aug 

      

9.30am Silent Prayer 

      

 

 

 

 Holiday Club—Monday 13—Friday 17 August 

5-11year olds— 10am—2.00pm  

 

 

Circuit Changes—as announced two weeks ago, Rev Carole Holmes now has  
pastoral oversight of Camborne Wesley, and responsibility for the training of   
Worship Leaders and Local Preachers. Rev Ken Morgan continues in pastoral 
charge at Centenary and Beacon and has taken on Troon, Mawla and Porthtowan. 
In September, we will welcome Rev Mo Wills to the Circuit. Mo is in full time local 
employment and will join us as a second year Probationer Presbyter. 

Mo’s welcome service will be at Centenary on Sunday  September 2nd at 6.00pm 
when Brian Thornton will also receive a certificate in recognition of his 40 years 
service as a Local Preacher. 

 

Regulars: 

 Café Wesley: Monday to Friday 9.30am to 4pm. (Hot snacks until 1.15pm)  Dining 
Room: Lunches served 12.15 to 1.15pm (2 courses and a cup of tea/coffee for £6.50) 

 2nd Sunday Service: 2nd Sunday of the month at 10.45am  in the  Upper Hall for  

  Families with young children 

 Family Breakfast: Third Sunday of the month at 9.00am. Open to all 

 Café Church: Fourth Sunday of the month from 9.00am-10.00am in the   

   Café Area. All welcome. 

 Healing & Communion: First Sunday of the month at 9.00am. All welcome 

 

 

THANK YOU—to everyone who helped to make the 190th Chapel  

Anniversary plus the 25th Birthday of the Wesley Centre such a huge 

success. Many visitors were impressed with the worship, the sanctuary and 
the wide range of activities encompassed by the Centre...and how we are 
involved with the whole community. The preaching on Sunday was 

 outstanding with Lord Griffiths, you will be pleased to hear, has promised a 
return visit  in the not too distant future.  The Church Stewards 

 

During our weekend of celebrations we raised money for the Wesley  

Centre Future Projects Fund. The sum raised to date, including giftaid  

rebate is £1319.00. The fund is on-going and donations will always be  

welcome. A reminder that the LICK project starts on Monday 30th  

July—a Lunchtime club with a craft and lunch for 5-11 year olds. Another 
new project will focus on bringing the housebound to the Wesley Centre 
for a free lunch. Morwenna Williams Treasurer 

 
Dear Camborne Wesley, 

Wow! It was a privilege to share in some of the anniversary celebrations 
and a joy to see the Church and Centre buzzing with conversation and  

activity. 

I’m aware that by the time I turned up to eat the cakes and enjoy the party, 
much hard work had already been done upfront and behind the scenes, so 

… a most sincere thank you for the offerings of prayer and prep,  

frustrations and aspirations, tears and laugher, time and effort that  

enabled the weekend to be as it was.  Deo Gratias! 

Rev Carole x 


